
 

 

Loch Neaton Lifebuoy Station Project 

In August of last year the Loch Neaton Management Committee applied to Watton Town Council for a grant in 

the sum of £500 to purchase two new Lifebuoy Stations for installation at the Loch to supplement the one 

existing station. 

The council approved our application and we are pleased to report that the stations were purchased over the 

winter and installed by our volunteers in March of this year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Stations, Rings and Ropes are made of polypropylene so will not rot or deteriorate with age. The support 

poles are also of a reinforced fiberglass design so are rust free. 

The Loch Neaton Management Committee would like to express their thanks to Watton Town Council for the 

funding that has made this possible. 
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